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Principal’s Corner 
 

Our 6th graders had a great time at Sly Park! Check 
out some pictures on page 3! 
 

I’m super proud of our McGarvey students and 
families for the strong start with Fun Run 
fundraising.  Can’t wait ‘til Friday!! 
 
 

Griffen Strong… All Day Long!   Dr. Mitchell   Open-Minded 
Griffins! 

 

Responsible Griffins 
S.O.A.R.!  

We are Safe, Open-Minded, 
Accountable, and Resilient!  

 

This week, these students 
were recognized students by 
their teachers. Congrats!  
 

Kindergarten/TK 
Sona 
Haya 

Cali S. 
Emily 

 

1st Grade 
Colton 

Will 
Chris 

 

2nd Grade 
Iqra 

Chinmayee 
Teagan 

Layla 
Nikki 

 

3rd Grade 
Yogitha 
Lincoln 

 

4th Grade 
Arad 

Leona 
Austin 

 

5th  Grade 
BJ 

Payton 
Marie 

 

6th Grade 
(at camp) 

 

Fun Run CHALLENGE 

Congratulations to Mrs. Guertin’s and Mrs. Derfield’s 
classes, who are practically TIED for 1st place. Each 

class has already raised $3,400! For meeting last 
week’s challenge, both classes earned a sundae party! 

 

Mr. Huscher’s class earned 10 minutes extra recess 
for the biggest increase in funds raised. They went from 

$700 to $1900 in just 1 week!! 
 

THIS WEEK’S CHALLENGE: Let’s hit 
$20,000 by Thursday & pie teachers 

and staff in the face! 

Fun Run 
UPDATE 

 

$18,366 raised 
so far!! 

 

Thank you! 
KEEP IT UP! 
 

Students must be 
registered with 
liability waiver 

signed by 
Thursday 3/6/25 

at 5:00 to 
participate. 

(scan or click the Fun Run 
flyer at left) 

 

Unregistered 
students won’t 
be allowed on 

the field :( 
 

Fundraising is open 
until 3/13 to meet 

challenges and earn 
prizes. 
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Reminder about Cell Phones & 
Smart Watches 

While students are allowed to have 
‘mobile communication devices’ on 
campus, student cell phones and 
smart watches must be turned off 
and put away at all times while on 
campus. Devices may be used when 
students are off-campus.  To protect our 
learning environment, devices in-use on 
campus will be collected by an administrator and kept 
in the school office for a parent to pick up.  

Fun Run 
VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED  
For insurance liability 

reasons, only 
registered parent 

volunteers and 
registered student 

participants are 
allowed on the field at 

the Fun Run.  
 

If you want to watch 
your child, please 

register as a volunteer. 
30 essential slots are 

listed here. Once those 
slots are filled, 

additional slots will be 
opened.  

 
(scan or click)  

 

The PFO will 
accommodate all 

parents who want to be 
there. 

 

We need at least 30 
volunteers to make the 

day happen!  
 

Spectators & children 
who are not McGarvey 

students may watch 
through the fence, but 
cannot be on campus.  

 
No dogs allowed. 

B & C Track 
Fun Run Times 

 
Friday, March 7 

 
11:30-12:15 - 3rd & 4th Grades 

12:30-1:15 - 5th & 6th Grades 

1:30-2:15 - 1st & 2nd Grades 

2:30-3:15 - Kinder & TK 

Only registered 
volunteers & 

registered 
runners are 

allowed on the 
field! 

https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/
https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/
https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0F49AFAD28A4FBC16-55435910-bandc


Important Dates 
 

March 
3-7 - National School 

Breakfast Week  
3-5 - Volleyball Tryouts 3:45 in 

the MP 
6 - SSC Spring Meeting 
7 - Fun Run (Tracks B & C) 
11 - 9:30 B & C Track Awards 
12 - Lockdown Drill 
12 - 4:00 In-Person PFO Mtg 
13 - OPEN HOUSE (B & C) 
19 & 20 - Spring Family Picnic 
21 - Track Change Day 

Minimum Day (B goes off) 
21 - Griffin Gala and Griffin 

Store 
21 - Spirit Day: Career Day  
21 - Dine Out Day with Panda 

Express 
24 & 25 - Spring Family Picnic 
27 - 3:00 Talent Show Practice 
28 - C & D Track Teacher 

Appreciation 
April 
3 - Fun Run (Tracks A & D) 
3 - 3:00 Talent Show Practice 
9 - PFO Meeting (Zoom) 
10 - OPEN HOUSE (A & D) 
15 - Spring Pictures (C & D) 
15-16 - 5th Grade Science 

Camp (C & D) 
23 (Wed) - Track Change Day 

Minimum Day (C goes off) 
23 - Griffin Gala and Griffin 

Store 
25 - Fun Run (Tracks A & D) 

Thursday, March 6 

VOLLEYBALL 

TRYOUTS 

Monday 3/3 
Tuesday 3/4 

Wednesday 3/5 
 

3:45-5:00 
 

Volleyball is a co-
ed sport. All 5th & 

6th graders are 
encouraged to try 

out! 

Cold & Flu Season 
 

Colds & flus are taking a second lap around McGarvey. 
Please stay alert and take precautions. If you’re feeling 
unwell, stay home. Maintain good hygiene practices like 
washing your hands regularly and covering your cough.  
 
To return to school, students must be fever-
free for 24 hours without the use of fever-
reducing medication. 

School Site 
Council Agenda 

 

Thursday 3/6/25 
5:30-6:30 

ZOOM 
Meeting ID 827 9322 2750 

Passcode 562126 

 
• Review & 

Approval of 
Minutes 

• Update Site LCAP 
Actions & Services 

• Site LCAP 
Evaluation 

• Proposed 
Movement of  
Funds 





Message from the 
Superintendent 

Dear EGUSD Families, Students and Staff, 
 
As a diverse school district, Elk Grove Unified is 
committed to the safety, well-being, and education of all 
our students, families, and staff members. Our School 
Board has adopted Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) that 
protects access to student information or to students on 
school grounds. We recognize the increased anxiety 
surrounding recent executive orders related to 
immigration and understand the challenges and 
uncertainties many of our students, families, and staff 
members are facing. For many in our community, the 
weight of these uncertainties can be overwhelming. 
 
We are actively monitoring these changes and want to 
reaffirm our unwavering commitment to making our 
campuses safe and welcoming places where all 
students, families, and staff feel a sense of belonging 
regardless of immigration status or national origin.  
 
In addition to Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) in place, 
which outlines how we respond to immigration 
enforcement, federal and state laws protect student 
education records and personal information. Please 
know that our district does not collect immigration or 
citizenship data. There are also many state and county 
resources available to our community, and we 
encourage you to access them. For our community’s 
benefit, here is a link to some of these resources on our 
EGUSD website. We will continue to update this page 
regularly to reflect the latest information.  
 
As we move forward, it is important that we continue to 
support our students, their families, and each other. Our 
partnership with parents and the broader community is 
essential in creating learning environments where all 
students learn and are empowered to succeed. Thank 
you for all you do to help ensure our schools are safe 
and welcoming places where every single student is 
seen, heard and valued. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your EGUSD Leadership Team 

https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/

